
  

Dear AFFF Partners, 

Summer has arrived in full swing and the Armed Forces Families Foundation has made 
huge strides so far this year! 

We are proud to share the updates on several recently completed 
projects including: 

1. The Camp Blanding Family and Solider Assistance Center in Jacksonville held a 
ribbon cutting event on May 14th after a $40,000 renovation of the Center was 
completed!  

2. The USO of South Carolina renovation has been completed, with a grand 
reopening ribbon cutting event held on May 30th. With two other renovation projects 
being accomplished, we held ribbon cutting events on June 11th in Pensacola at 
both the NAS Pensacola USO Center and the Northwest Florida Regional Airport 
USO Center. 
 

Our team has many impactful projects in the works including: 

1. The Haley VA Hospital day room is under construction and will allow for families to 
gather and spend time with one another in a comfortable space. It is projected to 
be completed in October 2013.  

2.  The Charlotte VA Medical Center bowling alley renovation is scheduled for 
completion in August 2013.  

3. The Moody Air Force Base Family Housing game room project has been approved 
and is now on the way towards completion.   

 

Future projects may include: 

1. Survivor Outreach Services Facility Family Center (Orlando)  
2. Miami Veterans Center Mental Health Unit Relaxation Room (Miami) 
3. Army YMCA Center Renovation (Nashville) 
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Additionally, through our partnership with the Jacksonville Sharks, we were able to raise 
over $30,000 at the 2013 Jacksonville Sharks Military Night event! The proceeds from 
the Military Appreciation Night event will be used towards our current project at 
Jacksonville University, where we are constructing a study room for students using the 
G.I. Bill.  

We would like to thank everyone for making these projects possible and of course our 
greatest appreciation goes out to our military service men and women as well as their 
supporting families.  

Sincerely, 

Your Armed Forces Families Team 
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